
Sunderland Lions Club

December 8, 2022

Mayor Walter Schummer Township 
of Brock  1 Cameron 
St. E. Cannington, 
ON  LOE 1EO

Re: Exemptions to Alcohol Policy 2023

Dear Council members,  The Sunderland Lions Club will be organizing four events during 2023 where 
sale of alcohol based refreshments is planned to be sold to guests and attendees. These events 
are important parts of our fundraising and community service activities and the enjoyment of these 
refreshments is a vital success factor.

For that reason we are requesting that Council grant exemptions to the Township�s Municipal 
Alcohol Policy during the following planned events:  o Blue Rodeo Shows, Sunderland 
Memorial Arena, May 26 & 27   Car draw, Sunderland Memorial Arena, June 
10   Summer Fest, Volleyball Court (side of the Grand Stand), June 23-24  Opry Night, 
Sunderland Town Hall, October 14

As in previous years, the ticket sale and the dispensing areas will be separated. The dispensing area will be staffed by our Smart Serve trained Lions Club members. Also, a Special 
Occasion Permits (SOP) will be obtained from the Liquor Licence Board of Ontario.

We would ask that you place this matter on an upcoming Committee or Council agenda so that planning and promotion 
of the concerts can proceed. If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Tony Laundrie President

9/23
Jan 30. Corresp.


